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There is a new Autism Parent         
Support Group in the Offerton ar-
ea of Stockport for the parents of 
children who have social commu-
nication difficulties. Feel free to at-
tend or contact the number above 
for more information. 



February 

Tue 11th Safer Internet Day 

Fri 14th End of Spring 1 

Feb 24th Start of Spring 2   

We have a midday assis-

tant  position available at 

lunchtime. If you are inter-

ested please contact our 

School  Business Manager, 

Sarah Allen.  

 

There is also a School  

Crossing Patrol vacancy. 

Please see the information 

on the left and visit the 

Stockport Council website 

for further information. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/

school-crossing-patrol  

 

Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

@MPSHazelGrove 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

A reminder that we have 

one week left before we 

break up for half term on 

Friday 14th February.  


